
  

 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE & FIRST-CLASS MAIL 

 

September 26, 1998 

 

Mr. Howard S. Liebengood 

Vice-President for Government Affairs 

Philip Morris Companies, Inc. 

Suite 900 

1341 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20005 

 

Re:  Mr. Liebengood’s Papers Relating to the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence  at the  

Library of Congress and the JFK Assassination Records Collection Act                  

               

Dear Mr. Liebengood: 

 

Thank you for authorizing us to review certain of your papers at the Library of Congress to determine 

whether they contain records relating to the JFK assassination. We have now had a chance to review 

them, and we recommend that you open up some of the materials. 

 

Attached is a memorandum, prepared by a Board staff member, that identifies the materials we 

believe are related to the JFK assassination.  We ask that you make these records available to the 

public.  Your authorization should be transmitted to Dr. John E. Haynes at the Library’s Manuscript 

Division (Tel. No. 202-707-1089; fax no. 202-707-6336). 

 

Thank you again for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

General Counsel 

 

 


